Metropolitan Borough of Sandwell





Headteacher: Mr D Heather



Wolverley Crescent Oldbury West Midlands B69 IBG

Tel: 0121 552 5491 www.atjamesprimary.co.uk

Summer Fayre

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We're excited to announce that our annual Summer Fayre will be taking place on Friday, 5th July, starting at 2:30 PM. It's a wonderful opportunity for our school community to come together and enjoy a fun-filled afternoon.

Here are the important details you need to know:

- Date: Friday, 5th July
- Time: 2:30 PM to 4:00 PM
- · Location: School field

Attendance and Collection: Parents are encouraged to collect their children at 2:30 PM from school to enjoy the festivities together, once children are collected, they are in your care. If you are unable to collect your child early, they can stay at school but will NOT be allowed to roam around the fayre without a parent or guardian. Children who usually walk home alone, will not be permitted to leave at 2.30 unless collected by an adult. They will be allowed to walk home as normal at 3.20pm.

Activities: There will be a variety of activities to engage in, including face painting, temporary tattoos, and delicious ice creams for sale, among much more. It promises to be an afternoon filled with laughter, joy, and community spirit.

All Are Welcome: We extend a warm invitation to all parents, guardians, family members, and friends to join us for this event.

We're looking forward to seeing you all there and making some wonderful memories.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Heather

Headteacher